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AVA #1264

Qperating for public Benefit at the M| waukee County RC Flying Field
South 70'" and West Qakwood Road

Our next meeting is:
Well another month is done. Wed, October 3
Temps are cooler, trees are turning colors, and the flying is great /pmat
’ ' ' Waterstone I%ank
t
| have been getting out to the field a lot this month. 6560 South 27" Street

| have been getting in alot of flights with my jet. 2012 Officers:

Thefield is being kept in great shape by Mark and crew. President
| was at the club get together on the 15", There was agood size group of people | JEfT Borowski

there. Unfortunately | kind of dropped the ball and did not take any pictures. Oh 314'?83"437;

well, maybe next time. But | was glad to see everyone there. yinfool 1@yahoo.com

Vice President

Steve Ward
414-764-0914

rcpil otsteve60@aol.com

At the October meeting there will be some discussion about dues that may require
achange to the by laws. | hope that many of you can make the meeting to get the
best possible input on the desires of the membership.

That’s al for now.

Jeff Borowski Treasurer
Tom Young

414-327-4705
oneeagle2@yahoo.com

Secretary
Duane Gagnon

414-630-4319

Safety Coordinator
Philip Schumacher
414-425-2963
philsch@sbcglobal .net

Field Manager

Mark Mayrose
262-895-7036
mmark49@hotmail.com




